
This has been a busy year for the Educational Psychology Service. As you will be aware from our previous 
newsletter we have redesigned our service delivery model. This was carried out with two key themes in 
mind; continuing to have strong and effective partnerships with schools and ensuring the model was sustain-
able and effective in meeting the needs of our most vulnerable learners.  As with any change we are contin-
ually reflecting and consulting with service users on their experience. We will review the changes at the end 
of  the year and make adaptations for next year where necessary. 

We are delighted to share with you that Kirstie Rees, previously a Senior Psycholo-
gist in South Lanarkshire, has joined our team as our Depute Principal Psychologist. 
Kirstie joined our service in January and has vey quickly become an important part of 
the team.  

In our last newsletter we shared that Gillian Thorburn and Vicky Flores would be go-
ing on maternity leave. Gillian is now back following the birth of Leo and Vicky is re-
turning in June following the birth of Lucas. We have enjoyed several visits to the of-
fice from Leo and Lucas over the past year! 

This year we also have two trainee EPs working with us. Ruth is a year 2 student on 
the Strathclyde course and has been working within East Renfrewshire for the past 2 years. She will com-
plete the Strathclyde course in June this year and will be going to Stornoway to work as a psychologist. Jen-
nifer Greenhill is a year 1 trainee at Dundee University and will be with us until the end of the summer term. 
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This year, 19 partnerships have 
been established, 5 of which in-
volve schools outwith East Ren-
frewshire.  

Eddie McGee, Chris Atherton and 
Siobhan Drummond  are involved with supporting the 
SIPPs within East Renfrewshire.  A key part of our 
role this year has been providing training sessions to 
support the different stages of project. The final train-
ing session was held on 18th April at Eastwood High 
School. This session focused on producing a poster 
to present findings from the project.  

Eddie  has created newsletters to outline how SIPPs 
are raising attainment in literacy, numeracy and 
health & wellbeing across East Renfrewshire. These 
newsletters are available on our service website: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/er/PsychologicalSe
rvice/school-staff/dyslexia-2/school-improvement-
partnerships 

School Improvement Partnerships 
Programme (SIPP)  

The West Partnership  

The West Partnership brings together eight local au-
thorities; East Dunbartonshire, East Renfrewshire, 
Glasgow,  Inverclyde, North Lanarkshire, Renfrew-
shire, South Lanarkshire and West Dunbartonshire. 
It is a collaborative approach which is focused on 
nine improvement workstreams. Eddie McGee and 
Chris Atherton have been part of Educational Psy-
chology working groups within the West Partnership.  

Eddie has been involved in two collaborative learn-
ing events with representation from Quality Improve-
ment Officers, Educational Psychologists and Edu-
cation Scotland and has also worked with other EPs  
to develop a shared framework for evaluating CLPL.  

Chris has been working alongside representatives 
from each of the eight Educational Psychology Ser-
vices to develop a practitioner network. The aim of 
this is to establish links and opportunities for collabo-
rative working. Themes have been identified, for ex-
ample, autism, as a focus for each meeting. Chris is 
also going to be setting up a networking blog for ser-
vices to share their work. 


